
Year 6 Parents 
Are you still undecided about secondary schools? 

Avonbourne Boys’ and Avonbourne Girls’ Academies are part of the 

United Learning Family 

United Learning are a group of schools committed to providing an excellent education   

and are going from strength to strength with rapid and continued improvements               

in teaching, learning and behaviour.   

Come and find out at our Year 6 Parent Information Evenings.   

Avonbourne Boys’  12 September 2022 - 6.00 to 7.00pm 

Avonbourne Girls’ 13 September 2022 - 6.00 to 7.00pm 

Please check website for details of  our regular Open Mornings 

 

Harewood Avenue, Bournemouth, BH7 6NZ      Tel: 01202 398451 

office@avonbourneacademy.org.uk 

www.avonbourneboysacademy.org.uk   /   www.avonbournegirlsacademy.org.uk 


